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Ms Leone McEntee
Manager Planning
Health Infrastructure NSW 
1 Reserve Road 
St Leonards, NSW 2065

10/09/2020

Dear Ms McEntee, 

Tweed Valley Hospital Development – Stage 2 (SSD 10353)
Approval of Staging Report – Condition A11

I refer to your submission dated 31 August 2020 requesting the Planning Secretary’s satisfaction of the
Staging Report dated 31 August 2020 in accordance with condition A11 of SSD 10353. 

I note that the Staging Report:

 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 has been revised following lodgement of the EIS and issuing of the project consent;   
 contains the information required by condition A12 of SSD 10353; and  
 has been submitted to the Department one month before the commencement of construction of

the first of the proposed construction stages. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the revised Staging Report, Revision 1.2 dated 10
September 2020 under condition A11 of SSD 10353. 

You are reminded that the works must be staged in accordance with the approved Staging Report. You
are also reminded to submit an updated Staging Report to the Department for approval if any changes in
the construction and/or operation are made including works under Stages 6, 8 and 10. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed at Ph: 9274 6534 or by email:
Shiraz.Ahmed@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Erica van den Honert
Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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